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Dear Customers 

We have just had an update in regards to the network outage affecting Bistall and Syston
Customers. This is due to Western Power doing work on the power lines at Birstall industrial
estate where our mast is located and is unfortunately out of our hands.

 They have given us a time of 2pm for the power to be back up and running. 

Kind Regards

Gigabair Support 
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